
Come help us celebrate the deployment 
of our native oyster reef!

Date:
Time:

Location:

Friday, November 15
10:30 am - 1:00 pm
Point Pinole Regional Park
5551 Giant Highway
Richmond, CA 94806

After a long permitting process and many days spent mixing 
oyster shell, sand, and cement, everyone’s effort and 
commitment results in today’s festivities. 

Come watch from the shoreline and pier as our reef balls get 
dropped into the water. Please remember to bring a camera 
(and a long lens will get you real close to the action). 

We will also be serving oysters (not from SF Bay!) and drinks. 

This project could not have been possible without the 
support our many funders, partners, and volunteers. Thank 
you to all who contributed to making our Bay healthier.

NOTE: Our site is approximately a 25 minute walk from the parking lot. If you don’t want to 
walk, East Bay Regional Parks provides a shuttle that leaves the parking lot at either 10:30 
am or 11:30 am. The shuttle then returns to the parking lot at 12:15 pm and 1:15 pm. 

If you would like to 

RSVP or have any 

questions, please contact 

Christopher Lim
email: chris@
thewatershedproject.org	

phone: 510-214-6897


